M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:           Kathleen G. Reutman

DATE:
November 9, 2016
RE:
Preschool Partnership Grant - Tier 2 Memorandum of Agreement

We are happy to announce that the Boone County Schools has been awarded the Preschool Partnership Grant – Tier 2 grant. You received information regarding the grant application in the August Board.
The Kentucky Department of Education (KDE), in collaboration with the State Board of Education, the Early Childhood Advisory Council, the Child Care Advisory Council and the Cabinet for Health and Family Services designed this grant to incentivize cooperative public/private partnerships between public school districts and child care providers to develop full-day, high-quality programs for at-risk children. The incentive grant program represents an opportunity for school districts and child care providers to improve the quality of services in their communities
 I have attached a copy of Preschool Partnership-Tier 2 Memorandum of Agreement for your review.
I recommend the board approve the Memorandum of Agreement, as  

Presented.
